
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

5th September 2022 
  

  
Dear Parent or Guardian,  
  

 
Re – Theatre Trip to see Dick Whittington – Thursday 8th December 

 
As an enrichment to the Key Stage 3 English curriculum, we would like to take all 
year 7 students to Leeds City Varieties Theatre to see the pantomime Dick 
Whittington.  Attending live theatre will be hugely beneficial for the students’ 
understanding of the play texts we study at Key Stage 3 and GCSE; additionally, it will 
be lovely for the students to partake in a seasonal tradition as a year group. 
  

Students will travel from Ripon Grammar School to Leeds City Varieties, via coach, 
for a matinee performance on Thursday 8th December.  We will depart during the 
school day and the exact time of arrival back to school will be confirmed nearer the 
time, but we expect it to be around 5:30pm.  
  
There will be a cost of £21 for this trip which includes the cost of the theatre ticket 
(including an ice cream) and coach travel.  Payment can be made via Parent Pay.  If 
you wish for your son/daughter to attend the trip, please ensure payment is made 
by Tuesday 20th September 2022.  Payment is necessary so far in advance of the trip 
in order to secure the seats in the theatre.      
 
If you have any concerns about the costs involved in the trip, please do not hesitate 
to contact Mr Johnson, Head of English, (johnsono@ripongrammar.com), in 
confidence.   
  
Thank you for your support in this matter.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
  
Mrs Emma Levahn   
(Teacher of English)  
  
 
  
  


